07 December 2023

Registrar and Deputy President

Professor Colin Scott

Dear Student,

We have reached the end of the teaching trimester and are now in revision week. | want to wish you the best of luck in your exams and your final
assignments. At this time there is an important opportunity to sustain the focus on learning you have maintained during the trimester and to capitalise
on your hard work through the examination and assessment processes.

It can be a stressful time but please be assured that most issues you might encounter will have arisen before, and it is far better to share a problem
now than to let it develop further. Please don'’t hesitate to visit your College Office or contact a Student Adviser if you need support or advice.

At this time of year, | must also remind you to familiarise yourself with the exam procedures and regulations. Further information and detailed FAQs
can be found on the Student Assessment website. In the stress of preparation it's easy to forget something, so if you have an exam in-person or
online, ensure to read carefully how to prepare in advance and what you will need to do on the day of the exam.

Once again, good luck in your exams and your assignments and | hope you enjoy your well-earned break. | look forward to welcoming you back in
January.

Best wishes,

Colin Scott
Registrar and Deputy President
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https://www.ucd.ie/studentadvisers/about/staffprofiles/
https://www.ucd.ie/students/exams/
https://www.ucd.ie/students/exams/examinationsinformation/in-personscheduledexams/
https://www.ucd.ie/students/exams/examinationsinformation/onlinescheduledtimedexaminations/

